
February 2018 
From The Editor 

Welcome to the Jayco Jaybirds SA club newsletter.  
As is the club’s normal practice, there was no rally in January, instead mem-
bers enjoyed a leisurely lunch and cruise aboard the West Lakes Princess. 
Many thanks to Peter & Pauline for their photos of the cruise which appear 
on pages 2 & 3 of the newsletter.. 
Keith Greenlees   Editor (kagreenlees@gmail.com) 

Rally Information 
Please note that there have been some changes 
made to the rally locations: 
2&3 February: Aldinga Beach 85563444 $32per night remember to let me 
know 4-5 weeks prior. Unfortunately this rally had to cancelled as there 
were only 2 vans interested. 
2&3 March:  Kingston on the Murray, 85830209 $32 per night this is a great 
place on the river for those who like fishing or kayaking.  
Currently there are 6 vans attending. 
For those attending a cruise is available for $40 leaving from K on M. It is a 
3 hour cruise including tea/coffee. Available weather permitting each day ex-
cept Saturday so could be great trip for those who are extending this week-
end. If we book 10 there will be a discount as a group but not all need to go 
on to same day. Thanks Pauline for this added information. Please let me 
know if you are interested and then I can contact them. 
6&7 April: Meningie 85751411 $30 per night. As the weather is cooling 
down, looking at making this a pub visit. 
4&5 May: The May rally has now been changed to The Port Hughes Fore-
shore Caravan Park, as a number of members were already going there.  
(more details next newsletter) 
1-3 June: Nuriootpa 85621404 $35 this park also requires a deposit of 1 
night per van 
All the rallies are on the website for your long term planning. 
Reminder that when daylight saving finishes we change from BBQ and 
Salad to a shared meal (of some description)/ a pub or club visit depending 
on where we are, and self cater.   Weather plays a part in the decisions so 
this will be confirmed prior to each rally.     (continued) 
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Remember:  1) to book in your attendance 4-6 weeks prior to a rally. 
   2) If you can’t make it after you have booked with me, you will 

need to let the park know as well as myself. 
If you have any queries please contact me either by email 

holloway_anne@hotmail or phone 0417839536. 
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Unsubscribe 
If you no longer wish to be on our mailing list, please email: 
 kagreenlees@gmail.com 
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Upcoming Rallies - 2018 
 

March 2nd - 4th  Kingston On Murray 

April 6th - 8th  Meningie 

May 4th - 6th  Port Hughes Foreshore Caravan Park 

June 1st - 3rd  Nuriootpa 

July     Lunch (TBA) 

August 3rd - 5th  Berri 

September 7th - 9th Stony Creek 

October 5th - 7th  Coobowie 

November 2nd - 4th Victor Harbor Beachfront Caravan Park 

December 7th - 9th TBA 

Booking into a Rally 
If you wish to participate in any rallies, you will need to :  
 Advise Anne by email or telephone of your intention to participate four 

weeks before the rally date. 
 holloway_anne@hotmail.com 
 Phone: 0417 839 536 
 

 ALSO, should you wish to arrive earlier or depart later than the dates  
booked by the club, you will need to communicate DIRECTLY with the 
caravan park concerned to discuss your dates of arrival and departure.  
Could you please also let Anne know that you have done so? 


